

December 12, 2019



WELCOME!

Thank you for attending the Open House for the RTC's Arlington Avenue Bridges Project. The Regional Transportation Commission of Washoe County (RTC) is conducting tonight's meeting in an open house format with the project team available to share information, answer questions, and listen to your ideas about the possible replacement of the two Arlington Avenue Bridges in downtown Reno.

The Arlington Avenue Bridges Project is a feasibility study that will analyze possible replacement bridge types and aesthetic themes, document design and environmental criteria, improve safety and multimodal access in the area of Wingfield Park, and review flood-capacity requirements. The project will use a Planning and Environmental Linkage (PEL) process.

Tonight's meeting is from 5 to 7 p.m. with a brief presentation by the project manager at 5:30 p.m. As you enter the room, you will notice displays describing the project including possible conceptual alternatives and improvements for consideration. Project representatives (wearing nametags) are located near the displays. Please take this opportunity to discuss the project with them; ask questions; and share your ideas, comments, and concerns.

Ways to Comment

We want your input! During this meeting and through the end of the feasibility study (December 2020), your comments are welcome and encouraged on topics related to this project. You may submit your comments and any supporting exhibits for the public record in the following ways:

- Fill out a comment form during tonight's meeting and leave it with a project representative or drop it in the comment box.
- Submit a comment with the court reporter.
- Email your comments or comment form to Judy Tortelli, RTC Project Manager at jtortelli@rtcwashoe.com
- Write a letter or mail in your completed comment form and any associated exhibits to: Judy Tortelli, RTC Project Manager 1105 Terminal Way Suite 108, Reno, Nevada 89502.
- To learn more about the project go to rtcwashoe.com and search Arlington.

Thank you for attending this open house and for your interest in the project. Visit rtcwashoe.com for more information. Please let us know if you would like your name and contact information added to the study mailing list to receive updates and future meeting notices.

Sincerely,

Amy Cummings, AICP, LEED AP RTC Interim Executive Director

rtcwashoe.com

Au MC





